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Having trouble finding ramada reservations on your mobile device? 

Here’s a quick fix! 

Navigate to CocoRec from the 

County’s website,  

coconino.az.gov/parks on 

your mobile device. 

Note that there is no link for 

ramada reservations on the 

image to the left. Let’s change 

that real quick.  

Start by clicking the menu 

button in the upper left  

corner (highlighted with a red 

box). 
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This is the menu that pops up 

after clicking those three 

lines. Head to the bottom of 

that page and click on  

“full site”. 



Questions? 

E-mail parksrec@coconino.az.gov or call (928) 679 8000 
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You should now see that Ramada 

Reservations are available on  

mobile! Click the bottom button 

to begin your reservation. 

You can also make a ramada  

reservation by filling out the  

fillable PDF available at  

coconino.az.gov/parks/ramadas 

or by going to the Parks & Rec 

Office, located at Fort Tuthill 

County Park, during regular  

business hours. 


